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More Trains, More Services 
Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade and Canopies Project 

 

What are we doing in Wolli Creek? 

Transport for NSW is building a new substation near 
Wolli Creek Station. This upgrade will create the 
necessary power supply to support the increase in 
the number of trains travelling along the T8 Airport 
line in the future.  

We are also extending the platform canopy at Wolli 
Creek Station to increase weather protection and 
encourage customers to use the full length of the 
platform, reducing crowding at busy times. 

What happened in March?  
During March, we completed asbestos removal, 
excavation and backfill, and installation of service 
utilities. We also installed electrical service units and 
lighting power to the platform at Wolli Creek Station. 

 

 

 

What’s planned next?  
This month, the project team will carry out the 
following work:  

• asbestos removal 

• investigation and installation of service utilities 

• piling work 

• electrical services work 

• installation of down pipes and bird proofing to 
new platform elements.  

Standard construction hours on this project are 7am 
to 6pm Monday to Friday, weekends and public 
holidays. 

Where will work take place? 
The map overleaf shows the location of work inside 
the rail corridor south of Wolli Creek Station with site 
access via Lusty Street. 

 



  

  

 

Are there activities and deliveries planned 
outside standard construction hours?  
Some work will be completed outside of standard 
construction hours. The work will occur from 6am 
to 6pm:  
• Saturday 17 April  and Sunday 18 April. 

Scheduling work outside of standard construction 
hours enables the construction team to safely 
carry out essential activities inside the rail corridor. 
This work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change.  
Delivery of structures and equipment to and from 
site are scheduled to occur on: 

• Friday 16 April from 10pm to 2am 
• Tuesday 20 April from 3am to 5am. 

This will include up to two trucks to remove pre-
cast concrete, a piling rig and a crawler crane from 
site via Lusty Street.  
Residential street parking and side streets will 
remain open during the delivery, however there 
may be some temporary restrictions on access 
along Lusty Street for a period of no longer than 
30 to 40 minutes during loading for each. 
We don’t expect this work to be noisy, and every 
effort being made to minimise disruption to the 
community including using non-tonal reversing 
alarms on all construction vehicles.  
 

How do we consider the community?  
The project team understands construction 
activities may cause disruption for the community 
and we will seek to minimise impacts as much as 
possible.  
When carrying out our work, the project team 
utilises a noise assessment of the programmed 
activities to determine the noise to be generated and 
the appropriate mitigation measures to be put in 
place. We will also continue to ensure we adhere to 
strict environmental conditions relating to vibration 
and dust management.  


